
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 10:40:25 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 11:27 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Pamela Purdy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
When we built our retirement home, we bought energy saving appliances and light bulbs.  We put in
extra insulation.  We mostly sit in the dark and we wear sweaters in the winter....and still our hydro
costs go up.  The proposed increase will eat up my yearly pension increase in one month.  Hydro is
probably the only commodity on earth that has shipping charges 4 - 5 times the cost of the product. 
What will I have to give up now to cover another hydro rate increase.  Do you people even know how
to say NO!

-- Attachment --
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